FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF

Jeb Bush M. Rony Frangois, M.D., M.S.P.H., Ph.D.
Governor Secretary, Department of Health

October 18, 2005

Mr. Jerry Fife, Owner
Pirana Systems

1875 Joy Road

Occidental, California 95465

Re: Pirana Aerobic Bacteria Generator
Dear Mr. Fife:

This letter is in response to your request to utilize the Pirana Aerobic Bacteria Generator to
remediate failing or failed drainfields in the state of Florida. After reviewing the data and
drawings submitted the department has no objection to the use of this product to inject the
Pirana Blend bacterial additive in accordance with manufacturer’s recommendations.
Installations must be in accordance with Chapter 64E-6, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C)
provisions for electrical wiring and tanks. This injection system, in combination with the Pirana
Blend product, may be used as an alternative repair method as set forth in s. 64E-6.015(3),
F.A.C.

Be advised that the department is not a testing agency and that this determination reflects only
a review of the information submitted by you for compliance with Florida Statutes and Florida
Administrative Code. Our product evaluation does not investigate the validity of performance
claims by manufacturers. For this reason, departmental acceptance must not be interpreted as
certifying effectiveness, endorsing or recommending use of an additive. There shall be no
advertising of the Pirana Aerobic Bacteria Generator as state approved. The Florida
Department of Health also does not assume liability for any promise, guarantee or expectation
from purchasing or using the product. The department reserves the right to withdraw
acceptance if product formulation, injection method or ingredients are modified after product
evaluation by the department or subsequently found not to be in compliance with rule.

This letter of compliance is limited to Department of Health jurisdictional circumstances as
defined in Chapter 64E-6, Florida Administrative Code and Chapter 381.0065, Florida Statutes.
If we may be of further assistance or should you have any additional questions regarding this
letter, please contact Mr. Paul Booher at (353) 922-2159.

Sincerely,

s N V2
Gerald R. Briggs, Chj
Bureau of Onsite SeWage Programs

Division of Environmental Health, Bureau of Onsite Sewage Programs
4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #A08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1713




